SANITATION

1305 Rossi Road
Mountain Home, AR 72653

To &M 2file

September 6, 2013

Dear Mr. Meador:

Per your quarterly inspection of Class V on August 20, 2013, the following
measures have been/will be taken to correct the problems noted:

607(0) — The two leachate leaks were fixed as of today’s date.

607({h)(2} — We will continue to work on erosion and vegetation as needed.

Per Class | inspection:
We will continue to work on erosion and vegetation as needed.

Sincerely,

Dtlrcres

William Marvin Harrison
Landfill Manager

Ph: 870.425.3213 ° Fax: 870.425.2864
ww.naborssanitation.com
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